
City of Ashland Building Safety Division 
51 Winburn Way • Ashland, OR 97520 

Phone (541) 488-5305 • Fax (541) 488-6066 
Email: Building@ashland.or.us 

 

Sewage Backflow Acknowledgement 
 
 
It shall be the applicant’s responsibility to verify if the drainage of any plumbing fixtures are located below the 
next upstream manhole or below the main sewer level. Where fixture openings are below the next upstream 
manhole or below the main sewer level, backflow preventers shall be installed in accordance with 710.1 of 
the current Oregon Plumbing Specialty Code (OPSC). Failure to install such device could result in crawl 
spaces and homes filling with sewage when main sewer systems are backed up. By signing this form you 
acknowledge this requirement and the risk that comes with failing to install such device when required. 

 
 
 

Site Address: ________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Applicant’s Signature   Date   


	Site Address: 
	Date: 


